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Dear Business Owner,


We are asking businesses in the area for their help with our North Hills High School Drama Club fundraiser.  The North Hills Drama Club is a non-profit club that performs two shows a year for the public.  We are fundraising for our Spring Musical, “Dames at Sea” and the proceeds from the fundraiser go towards the many expenses that go along with the production; for example, props and costumes.  


We are fundraising through business ads that will be placed in our program for the musical which will be viewed by thousands of patrons.  We are also putting together baskets to be raffled off during the shows.  The raffle baskets will be given away on the last night’s performance to the winning ticket holder.  We are asking local businesses for items or gift cards that can be placed into the raffle baskets.  Your business will be listed at the basket raffle table as a supporter of the North Hills Drama Club.  Any contribution that you can make would be greatly appreciated.  Checks for placing an ad should be made out to North Hills Drama Club.  “Dames at Sea” will be performed March 8,9,10 and March 15, 16, 17.    


We thank you for your donation of ____________________________________.  

Sincerely, 
[bookmark: _GoBack]

Heather Margo (Parent volunteer)

Any questions: 412-523-5390; Heather Margo

Mailing address:
330 Tadmar Avenue
Pittsburgh, PA 15237
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